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Mai Vang

From: Kathy Starkey <kathy1037@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 8, 2025 2:46 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: CVS lot at Snelling and University

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

As a resident of Hamline Midway I am asking that you please do something to revitalise the corner of 
Snelling and University. Demolish or repurpose the old CVS store to help clean up the area. It's unsafe to 
drive thru, the people hanging out there need help, law enforcement needs more of a presence and 
overall it is an embarrassment to have people see on the way to my house.  
 
Thank you. 
Kathy Starkey 
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